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COVID-19 Outbreak Declared Over 
 

November 22, 2023 – This morning, the COVID-19 outbreak on our Inpatient Unit was declared over by the 
Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge (HKPR) District Health Unit.  All visitor restrictions at Campbellford Memorial 
Hospital (CMH) that were put in place due to the outbreak have been lifted.  We thank the community for 
their patience and understanding. 
 
Community members are reminded that mask wearing is still required at all times while at CMH and visitors 
are asked to self-screen prior to entering the hospital and practice physical distancing while on site. 
 
For the most recent updates on hospital policies and procedures as it relates to COVID-19, please visit: 
www.cmh.ca/covid-19 
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